
From: Merit Solis <Merit.Solis@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 11:46 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Receipt of Holiday Gift 
  
Pursuant to MCC 2-156-142 (a) (2), I am reporting the acceptance of a gift valued at no more than $50. I 
received a box of cookies today along with a holiday greeting card from Integris Ventures, from whom 
the City of Chicago leases real estate for City offices. I accepted the gift on behalf of the City and placed 
it in a common area for others to enjoy. 
  
Thanks, 
  

Merit Solis | Assistant Commissioner  
Bureau of Asset Management  
Department of Assets, Information and Services  
  
 

 


